
 

 
 

Thank you for volunteering and welcome to the SWFL Naples Night to Shine team! 
 

SWFL Naples Night to Shine is sponsored by the Tim Tebow Foundation and hosted by New 
Hope Ministries. It is an incredible prom night experience for guests with special needs, age 
14 and older. 
 
If you volunteered last year, welcome back! We’re so happy to have you serve with us again 
this year. If this is your first time, be ready for a lifechanging event. Night to Shine is an 
unforgettable night for our guests and our volunteers are touched for life. This evening is not 
just a prom event, it’s a movement to show the love of God to our special guests of honor. 
 

Here are some important dates to mark in your calendar now. 
 

 Night to Shine Prom Event 
o Friday, February 7, 2020 
o All volunteers need to be on site by 4 PM to check in. 
o The prom begins at 6 PM and ends at 9 PM.  
o Most guests start arriving around 5-5:30 PM, so it’s important that our 

volunteers are in place and ready to serve our guests. 

 Training Sessions - All volunteers must attend ONE training session and complete 
a background check if 18 or over (please bring your driver’s license or photo ID). 

o Saturday, December 14th at 11 AM 
o Tuesday, December 17th at 6:30 PM 
o Tuesday, January 14th at 6:30 PM 
o Saturday, January 18th at 11 AM  
o All sessions will be held at New Hope Ministries 7675 Davis Blvd Naples 

34104 
 
Information about the event, your volunteer position, etc. will be communicated via email. 
Please be sure to like our Facebook page (SWFL Night to Shine) and Instagram 
(@swfl_night_to_shine). Updates and information will also be posted there for our volunteers 
and guests. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us. Once again, thank you from the 
bottom of our hearts for signing up to be a part of the team. Let’s SHINE! 
 
Yours for service, 
 
Alejandra Ham & Vanessa Lucas  
Volunteer Coordinators 
volunteers.swflnts@gmail.com 
SWFL Naples Night to Shine 
7675 Davis Blvd  
Naples FL 34104 
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